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For immediate release: 
September 23, 2022 
 
 

Water service shutdown scheduled on Anini Road on Sept. 28 
 
 

KILAUEA – The Department of Water (DOW) announces a water service shutdown on Anini Road to conduct 
mainline repair and maintenance.  Water service will be turned off on Wednesday, Sept. 28th from 10 a.m. to 5 
p.m., weather permitting. 
 
Customers located on Anini Road are advised to prepare for the water service shutdown by taking the following 
steps: 

• Store water to meet your needs until water service can be restored. 
• Notify family, neighbors and tenants of the water service shutdown. 
• Those with faulty water heaters should ensure that their water heaters do not empty. 

 
Water service updates will be posted to the DOW’s Facebook page at www.facebook.com/KauaiDOW. 
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